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◄ 
 
 
Provider Notice 
 
SUBJECT:  The Louisiana Department of Health has issued the following: 
Update:  Medicaid to Continue Bimonthly Rebaseline Provider Enrollment 
 
In October 2024, Louisiana Medicaid launched its Provider Enrollment Rebaseline effort, which facilitates Medicaid enrollment for newly 
credentialed managed care organization (MCO) providers.  Enrollment with the state Medicaid agency is required, and separate and apart from 
the credentialing process with any MCO. 
 
Every two months, Louisiana Medicaid will send invitation letters to new providers not yet enrolled with Louisiana Medicaid. These letters include 
detailed instructions and specific provider information required for enrollment. Providers must complete enrollment within 120 days of receiving 
the letter to avoid claim denials and potential deactivation from the Medicaid program. 
 
For the latest rebaseline information, including details on the provider portal and contacts for additional assistance, see 
Informational Bulletin 24-22. 
 
This communication is posted on the Magellan of Louisiana website: 
2025 | Magellan of Louisiana  
 
Thank you for all that you do to support the members of CSoC. 
 
Magellan of Louisiana 
 
 

https://www.ldh.la.gov/page/5193
https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-communications/2024-2/

